
From: Patricia Paulsen
To: commentletters
Subject: Topic: use of my alluvial well for cannabis
Date: Monday, February 4, 2019 3:38:19 PM

We have farmed our land with organic produce for over 30 years with a wonderful alluvial well that sits near
Nojoqui Creek in Santa Barbara County. Why I am writing is that we are interested in growing 30 acres of organic
medicinal CBD along with produce. We have been informed by your office that we can not use our alluvial well that
has been used for farming this land for over 60 years, and has not harmed the environment in any way.

Please reconsider this route of decision making since so many farmers have their wells near rivers and creeks that
get replenished in the rain season.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Patricia Paulsen

Public Comment
Updates to Cannabis Policy and Staff Report

Deadline: 11/27/18 by 12 noon
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